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Weekly News

Each Friday our Weekly News is emailed to everyone 
on our Constant Contact list. If you would like to be 
added to the list you may do so on our website.

April 19, 2020

		           
			   News from Pastor Becky:
		           
			   Dear Church Family,
			   Alleluia, Christ is risen!
		              On Easter Sunday, I’m used to having a big crowd of people respond with 		
	 	            “The Lord is risen indeed! Alleluia!” This year was different, of course, with only 
a handful of us in the church to lead worship. Yet, Christ is still very much risen! Because of our faith 
in this, we have the power to be Easter People in a world stalked by fear, death, and suffering. 

Easter people look for what is good in the middle of tough times. I have seen so much good in you! 
You have brought hundreds of pounds of food for Dunedin Cares, you have been calling each 
other to make sure you’re OK and help if someone needs it, and you have continued to support your 
church financially. Some of you have sent us the amount of your “stimulus” checks for the 
Discretionary Fund, either specifically to help parishioners who have been laid off, or to assist the 
many, many folks in the wider community who are facing disaster. These, along with many other 
examples of your dedication to each other, fill me with Easter joy!

For those of you who were able to be part of Drive Through Communion, what a treat it was to see 
your faces! For those of you who were keeping safe at home, or who were too far away, as I said a few 
weeks ago, I know all your faces and where you sit, and I picture you each in your place on Sunday in 
the church. You are definitely “present” to me then. However, I’m beginning to deeply appreciate the 
truth of the old saying that “absence makes the heart grow fonder.” 

God bless you all with the strength of our Living Lord. Until we meet again, stay safe, pray for each 
other, pray for the world.
Peace and love,
Becky+

19-Apr– Enjoy hearing the Scriptures read aloud  
on Zoom. 
20-Apr– Numbers 4-5, Psalm 41, Romans 2
21-Apr– Numbers 6-8, Psalm 42, Romans 3
22-Apr– Numbers 9-11, Psalm 43, Romans 4
23-Apr– Numbers 12-14, Psalm 44, Romans 5
24-Apr– Numbers 15-17, Psalm 45, Romans 6
25-Apr– Numbers 18-20, Psalm 46, Romans 7

Good Shepherd is inviting you to 
Bible Challenge on Zoom

Time: Sundays from 9:15-9:45

Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/244298105

Meeting ID: 244 298 105
Password: Email Facilitator 

CRoehl1@tampa.rr.com

Bagzilla for Dunedin Cares!
If you would like to donate, you can drop items off 

in Kirk Hall during the week from 9am - 4pm. 

Suggested Items
Peanut Butter

Jelly
Canned Tuna

Canned Chicken
Oatmeal
Cereal

Pancake Mix
Maple Syrup

Mac & Cheese
Canned Spaghetti



Celebrations
Birthday:
      Apr. 20    Rhiannon Sharpe
	 Apr. 21	 Laura McGary
	 Apr. 21	 Dorothy Bourdon
	 Apr. 25	 Dan Depies
	 Apr. 25    Pat Blizzard

Anniversary:
       Apr. 24	 Frank and Sandy Kneen

Prayers are requested for each week: 
The Week of April 12th
Joseph Laquemond
All those who are sick 
& dying from COVID 
19 here and around the 
world. 
Margaret & Ed
The Thorne Family
Mei Hsiang & Family
Robbie & Mary
Dr Allan & Robin Kirk
Evie
The Meyer Family
The Week of Mar. 15th
Tommy
Cassey
Amy B.
Powers Family
Bill G.
Aimee
Jeff
Rachel
Mahalee
Terrance, Ava & 
Gabby
Arianna & Brian

Ron P.
Carole R.
Lorilee & Kelly Ray
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Heather S.
Jean U.
Kathy B.
Ted H.
Nancy V.
Pepi & Family
Lou F.
Jacqui T.
Angie D.
Oak Lake Park 1&2
Mark G.
Pat Love
Mary Ann T.
Jean Pierre
Matt E.
The Week of Mar. 8th.
Jim R.
The People of Nashville
Pauline S.
Jason C.
Rich D.

Carlee Joy
The Gazon Family
Fernando U. 
Heather S. 
Angie D.
Jacqui T.
Nancy V.
Jean V.
Kathy B.
Lou F.
Cathy M.
Terry P.
Peggy Lou
Judy W.
Al S.
Gene B.
Billie R.
Paul 
Jenny
Brenda 
Bill Indra 
Dell 
Annette
Elliott T.
Cathy J. 
Ted & Gail

Maureen B.
Dieter S. 
The Week of Mar. 1st
Gaynair Family
Michele E.
Greg E.
The Rev. Glad M.
Guy H. 
Katlin F. 
James K.
Sharon W. 
Gary O.
Pauline S. 
Michelle
Mary Therese
Barbara D.
Alyssa & Terrance
Wendy & Brett
Tommy
Cassie
Carole R.
Lorilee & Kelly Ray
Ron P.
Rich K.
Marilyn S.
Jack & Jacquie

Frank D.
Heather S.
Garzon Family
Fernando U.
Cathy M.
Pepi & Family
Nancy V.
Jean V.
Jim R.
Joel B.
Dan S.
Judy W.
Peggy Lou
Dieter S.
Donna K.
Cam B.
Jim R.
Brian S.
Paul
Lenoren
Ron P.
Carole R.
Lorilee & Kelly Ray

Names will remain on this list for three weeks. The book is at the entrance of the nave, on the left side as you enter.

 The Church is open for prayer during the week. 
Monday - Friday 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Please remember: no more than 10 people in a 
room at one time, and everyone always

6 feet apart.
Please wear your mask and gloves. 

Thank you! 


